
DRAFT

Town Of Sanbornton

BUDGET COMMITTEE

Meeting minutes

July 21, 2011

Present:   Earl Leighton, Katy Wells, Jim Wells, Jeff Jenkins, Russ Cederberg and Dave Nickerson; Selectmen’s Representative (sitting in tonight for Karen) and Bob Veloski

Absent: Judy Rich

 At 6:40 pm, Chair Leighton recognized the presence of a quorum and called the meeting to order.

Minutes


Chair Leighton made a motion to approve the minutes of June 21, 2011, 2nd by Jeff Jenkins all were in favor.

Mail/Correspondence


Chair Leighton reported that the Police Department was not going to get their new cruiser until next year.


The committee reviewed the member list and okayed it; Katy will email it to Rob Jutton for the website.


The committee reviewed the list of meeting dates, Bob will email Katy the dates when available for town meeting that will dictate the date of the public hearing.

Review of Financial Report 


Not available for tonight’s meeting

New Business


Bylaws- Chair Leighton reviewed the bylaws as currently adopted.  Issues discussed were, the annual town meeting and our meeting date requirement thereafter, attendance of the committee members, conflict of interest policy both of the town and as it pertains to the budget committee members and/or elected officials.  Jeff Jenkins suggested that we add to our bylaws for reference, that the committee members are held accountable by town-adopted policies; also, to consider adding a code of ethics (#6 page 4 of bylaws) Bob Veloski handed out a current copy of the town employee policy.  This will be reviewed and discussed at our next meeting for possible references in our bylaws.  





Chair Leighton would like this on the agenda for next month’s meeting, for review and possible amendments to reflect the town policy.


At 7:25 pm, Chair Leighton made a motion to adjourn, 2nd by Jeff Jenkins all were in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Katy Wells

Budget Committee Member and Secretary


